
 
 
 
 

 
Battle of Beersheba Commemorative Ceremony 

Thursday 31 October 2019 
 

The Australian Ambassador to Israel, Chris Cannan, 
the New Zealand Ambassador to Israel, Wendy Hinton,  

and the Municipality of Be’er-Sheva 
invite you to commemorate the 102nd anniversary of the Battle of Beersheba.  

 
The ceremony marks the fall of the Ottoman-controlled city of Beersheba to 

British and ANZAC (Australian and New Zealand) troops on 31 October 1917.  
 

The day’s proceedings will be as follows: 
 

10:00: Joint Commemorative Ceremony 
Beersheba War Cemetery - Ha’atzmaut St. Be’er-Sheva 

 
11:00: Turkish Commemorative Ceremony 

Turkish Memorial Monument - Tuviyahu St. Be’er-Sheva 
 

11:40: Australian Service & Light Refreshments 
Park of the Australian Soldier - Abba Ahimeir St 43, Be’er-Sheva 

 
The opportunity to lay a wreath will be available at the Joint Commemorative 

Ceremony and the Turkish Commemorative Ceremony only 
 

Please RSVP via: https://forms.gle/DzViChsZWsAY722g9 
 

 


